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COOPER Bussmann

September 23, 2005
To: MDX Fuse Customer
Subject: MDX Fuse END of LIFE NOTICE

Due to the low MDX fuse market demand, manufacturing site consolidations and the evolution of the equivalent MDL
Series, the Cooper Bussmann MDX Y4” ferrule fuse Series is at its end of life as a product offering.

The MDL %" time-delay glass fuse Series has voltage ratings that meet those of the MDX and is the recommended
replacement. The MDL Series data sheet is on our website (www.cooperbussmann.com).




